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FISKERTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 
 

 
 
Date of Meeting: Wednesday November 30th 2016 

 
Attendees: Robert Wall, Bill Roberts, Paul Forman, Sally Scott, and Steve Burn 
Note taker: Rob Wall 
 

Agenda 
No 

Topic/Action List 
By 

whom 

1 
Apologies:  Stewart Canner, Barry Canner, Pam Smith, Kady Smith, 
Jonathan Stevenson, Louise Harrison, Lee Hutchinson. 
 

 

2 
Minutes of last meeting. 
 

 

 
 

3 

Correspondence 

From Nolan Tucker (WYG and CC) confirming that he is preparing further 
evidence to support housing development to the north of Corn Close. 

 
 
 

4 
 
 
 

Sorting flyers out for delivery 
550 flyers were divided for delivery.  Those NPG members not present to 
collect their flyers from Bill.  Deliveries to be made during week beginning 
Dec 12th. 

 
Bill, BC, 
SC, PS, JS 
 

5 
 

Tactics for after the consultation period 
It was agreed that the responses should be written up independently by 
the person Luke recommends who has done this sort of work before and 
could complete it before our meeting on January 10th.  It was also agreed 
that the NPG should look at the responses first.  To do this a meeting was 
arranged at Bill’s house for Tue 20th Dec, 7.00 pm 
If the consultation responses are not clear cut about the preferred location 
of the development having a ballot was suggested.  Luke confirmed (by 
email) that WLDC would not get involved with organising that ballot.  The 
NPG would have to organise it.  A decision on whether we should have a 
ballot or not was deferred until after the consultation period and when 
more NPG members were present 
 

 
 
All 
 
 
 
 
 
All 
 
 
 
 

6 
 
 
 

Suggestions from Luke 
It was agreed to forward Luke’s email (after getting permission to do so) to 
the NPG suggesting 6 action points.  The points were discussed by those 
present. 

 
Rob 
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7 

AOB 
It was suggested that a more direct approach (door knocking) to residents 
should be adopted during the rest of the consultation period.  Some 
members said they would not do that but it was generally felt that the NPG 
should encourage residents to respond, particularly those residents in the 
west of the village who have not engaged in the discussion to date. 

 
 
 
All 

 
8 
 

Date of Next Meeting 
Tuesday Dec 20th at Bill’s, 7.00 pm 
Tuesday 10th Jan,  7.00 pm in Village Hall. 

 

 

 

Signed as a correct record:        Date: 

 

 

 

Chairman of Fiskerton Neighbourhood Plan 


